
All Saints P.S. Tattysalllagh 

 

Friday 4th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are constantly mindful of the plight of the Ukrainian people and 

would like to do our part to help them.  We are planning a sponsored 

walk to Corradinna Mass Rock on Tuesday afternoon (8th).  We will 

say prayers for peace and walk back to school.   We are asking you 

to please, please help your child to get as much sponsorship as 

possible for this extremely worthy cause.   

Funds raised will be sent immediately to Caritas, a charity who are 

on the ground in Ukraine, Poland etc. helping refugees.  Essential 

items can be purchased cheaply there and there is no transit cost or 

delay.  

We realise that there is a very short window to collect sponsorship 

but that is because funds are needed urgently.  Please do your best 

and I’m sure that family and friends will be generous for this 

exceptional crisis.  

Parents are welcome to walk with us on Tuesday afternoon.  Please 

make sure your child has suitable footwear for walking and a coat in 

case we get wet. 

Sponsor sheets are being sent home today.  If you get lots of names, 

please write on the back of the sheet also.  

Thanking you. 

 

Briege Daly 


